
Business & Industry Center’s 
Public Safety Institute presents...

Law Enforcement 
and Schools,
A Dynamic Partnership
 Relationships between police and schools can benefit law enforcement, education and the community if they are 
thoughtfully planned and professionally administered. School police liaison programs provide a means of effective 
communication that can be of significant value during a crisis situation. - US Department of Justice

A school-law enforcement partnership is a process rather than an event. Partnerships do not just happen when a law 
enforcement officer is assigned to a school, but are built on a foundation of shared goals, ongoing communication and 
positive relationships. - Guides to Creating Safer Schools

This training will provide the student with an understanding of how to initiate and foster a relationship between schools 
and law enforcement by focusing on the following:

•Developing partnerships
•Role of a school officer
•Legal considerations 
•Emergency plans 

When: September 28, 2023  l  9 a.m. - 4 p.m. (lunch noon-1 p.m.; responsibility of the attendee) 
Where: Washburn Tech, 5724 SW Huntoon St., Topeka, Kan. 66604 
Cost: $65
Format: Lecture/Student Participant

Hosted by Washburn Tech Business & Industry Center’s Public Safety Institute
Register by contacting Washburn Tech at (785) 383.3892 or

 william.cochran@washburn.edu.



Presenter for this training session:

Schedule:
0900-1000 Understanding the Aspects of School Policing
1000-1100 Developing Relationships with Staff and Students
1100-1200 Ethical Considerations and Legal Aspects of School Officers 
1200-1300 Lunch (Students’ Responsibility) 
1300-1400 Understanding MOUs
1400-1500 Understanding Emergency Operations Plans and Standard Response Plans
1500-1600 Active Shooter Assessments

Bill Cochran 
Bill served 34 years with the Topeka Police 
Department and retired as the Chief in 2021. 
Bill then served as the Chief of Staff to the City 
Manager and then served as the Interim City 
Manager for the City of Topeka. 

Bill retired from the Kansas Army National 
Guard in 2005 upon returning from a 
deployment to Iraq in support of Operation Iraqi 
Freedom.


